
From: Casey Garhart
To: McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: Block closing on Sherman Ave
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 11:08:28 AM

I understand that the city will be considering closing Sherman Ave for people to get out and get together at today's
meeting. I would like to support either a full or partial closing of the street at least between Baldwin and Brearly
Streets. During these times of isolation, this street is not being used too heavily, so it doesn't seem like it would be
all that inconvenient to at least partially close it down for a few hours so we can get out and check up on neighbors.

Thank you.

Casey Garhart
1005 Sherman Ave.
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